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To: Docket No. UM 2001 Service List

This letter summarizes the Staff's review of the avoided costs filed on March 12, 2019,
in accordance with Order No. 19-074. Staff intends to include the following in the Staff
Report for the April 23, 2019 Public Meeting:

Idaho Power: The avoided costs as filed comply with the order.
Portland General Electric: The avoided costs as filed comply with the order.

PacifiCorp: The avoided costs as filed in the “Staff Proposal” version of
Schedule 37 comply with the order.

PacifiCorp also filed “proposed Schedule 37 updates that include the additional enhancements it
proposed in both its February 12, 2019, and February 25, 2019 comments...” These
enhancements were before the Commission when it issued Order No. 19-074, but the
Commission did not adopt them. Accordingly, Staff will not support these enhancements as part
of PacifiCorp’s compliance with Order No. 19-074. Staff also does not support PacifiCorp’s
request that the Commission restrict QFs to only selecting the renewable avoided cost price
stream as part of this compliance process. To the extent PacifiCorp believes such relief is
warranted, it should file a separate request.

Thank you.

A (=

JP Batmale
Division Administrator — Energy, Resources & Planning
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